
The Department of Transportation and Public Works and the Puerto Rico Highway and Transportation Authority,
hereby notify to the general public, public and private providers of transportation services and federal, state and
municipal governments the opportunity to review and provide comments for:

• Public Transportation Agency Safety Plan (PTASP)
The Federal Transit Administration requires certain operators of public transportation systems to develop
safety plans that include the processes and procedures to implement Safety Management Systems (SMS).

• Group Transit Asset Management Plan of the Municipalities (TAM)

The Puerto Rico Metropolitan Planning Organization is evaluating the above-mentioned documents for approval by

referendum.

Documents will be available for review and comments for a period of fifteen (15) calendar days from the date of this

notice. To obtain a copy of the documents please visit the agency’s website at https://act.dtop.pr.gov/coordinacion-

federal/avisos-notices/. Hard copies of the documents are also available at:

Puerto Rico Highway and Transportation Authority

Roberto Sánchez Vilella Government Center

Federal Coordination Office (FCO)

16th Floor, Office 1604, South Tower

De Diego Avenue, Santurce

Box 42007 San Juan, Puerto Rico 00940

Contact: Sonia Montañez Colón, FCO Director 

Phone: (787)781-8787 extension 1600, 1653

Email: ocf@dtop.pr.gov

All interested parties are invited to examine the document and send comments or recommendations by email or

regular mail.

Carlos M. Contreras Aponte Rosana Aguilar Zapata

Secretary Executive Director

Department of Transportation and Public Works        Puerto Rico Highway and Transportation Authority

Submitted to the Office of the Electoral Comptroller: OCE-SA-2020-2050
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